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Nursery fees and Staffing 

You should have all, by now, received an email from Tina regarding the increasing 

fees which comes into force from 1st September.  

There are also some changes to staffing that have been detailed in a separate email. 

If you have any queries, or not received the emails please speak to Tina or Sarah. 

 

Transitions  

At Nursery, we have a few children who will be moving rooms shortly and have been 

enjoying their transition/settling in sessions! 

We also have a small group of children moving up to our Pre-School in September! 

We absolutely love watching the children grow and develop and wish them all the 

best in their new environments! 

 

Reminders 

Spare clothes 

As advised, when you first join our setting, we ask that you provide your child with 

multiple changes of spare clothes (including socks!). We do not have enough space 

here at Nursery to store a large supply. 

Please ensure you are sending them in your child’s bag each day they attend 

and also returning any items of clothes that have been borrowed from our 

spare clothes box. 



Labelling items  

We are also finding that lots of the childrens personal belongings aren’t being 

labelled.  

We cannot be held responsible for things going missing or being sent home with 

someone else if they are not correctly labelled. 

Name Labels | Kids Labels | Name Stickers - Tinyme UK – this is a really good 

website if you would prefer to buy personalised name labels as opposed to using a 

pen. They also often do free labels for certain initials; you just have to pay postage! 

We would prefer not to have to write on items ourselves so please label everything 

clearly! 

Holidays 

Can I ask that parents are giving us as much notice as possible in regard to holidays 

and their child(ren) not attending Nursery. As I’m sure you can appreciate, this has 

an effect on our staffing rotas so it’s easier to plan for this if we know in advance. 

 

If you have any queries, please get in touch - our phone number if you need to 

contact us is 01386 793102 or please email us on tina@littlebopeepnursery.com 

 

 

Kind regards Tina, Sarah, Sophie and The Team 

 

https://www.tinyme.co.uk/name-labels
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